Are You One of Them?

If you're one of the 50,000 babies who were born at Providence in the last
50 years, we'd like to hear from you.

Send us the attached form and a current photograph of yourself wich
your name and birthdate written on the back. And in return, we'll mail
you an invitation to our 50th Anniversary Party on June 26, as well as a
commemorative certificate recognizing your part in our Golden Anniver-
sary Celebration®, We hope you can join us. Please complete the form
and return to:

PROVIDENCE HOSPITAL
Community Relations Department
P.O. Box 196604
Anchorage, Alaska 99519-6604

* All photographs submitted become property of Providence Hospital. Photo not required

to reveive invitation or commemorative certificate,
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THE COMMITMENT CONTINUES




